
ORDER ADOPTING REPORT OF EXAMINATION 

I, Andrew N. Mais, Insurance Commissioner of the State of Connecticut, having 

fully considered and reviewed the Examination Report (the "Report") of The Travelers 

Reinsurance Pool ( the "Company") as of December 31, 2019, do hereby adopt the 

findings and recommendations contained therein based on the following findings and 

conclusions. 

TO WIT: 

1. I, Andrew N. Mais, Insurance Commissioner of the State of Connecticut 
and as such is charged with the duty of administering and enforcing the 
provisions of Title 38a of the Connecticut General Statutes ("C.G.S ."). 

2. The Company is a domestic insurer authorized to transact the business of 
insurance in the State of Connecticut. 

3. On May 5, 2021 , the verified Report of the Company was filed with the 
Connecticut Insurance Department (the "Department"). 

4. In accordance with C.G.S . §38a-14(e)(3), the Company was afforded a 
period of thirty (30) days within which to submit to the Department a 
written submission or rebuttal with respect to any matters contained in the 
Report. 

5. On June 3, 2021, the Company notified the Department of certain 
responses and comments on certain items contained in the Report. 

6. Following review of the Report, it was deemed necessary and appropriate 
to modify the Report. A copy of the Report is attached hereto and 
incorporated herein as Exhibit A. 



NOW, THEREFORE, it is ordered as follows: 

1. That the Report of the Company is hereby adopted as filed with the 
Department. 

2. That the Company shall comply with the recommendations set forth in the 
Report, and that failure by the Company to so comply shall result in 
sanctions or administrative action as provided by Title 38a of the C.G.S. 

3. Section 38a-14(e)(4)(A) of the CGS requires that: 

"The secretary of the Board of Directors or similar governing body of the 
entity shall provide a copy of the report or summary to each director and 
shall certify to the Commissioner, in writing, that a copy of the report or 
summary has been provided to each director." 

Please address the certification to the Commissioner but send said 
certification to the care/attention of Mark Murphy, Supervising Examiner, 
of the Financial Regulation Division. 

4. Section 38a-14(e)(4)(B) of the CGS requires that: 

"Not later than one hundred twenty days after receiving the report or 
summary the chief executive officer or the chief financial officer of the 
entity examined shall present the report of summary to the entity's Board 
of Directors or similar governing body at a regular or special meeting." 

This will be verified by the Insurance Department either through analysis 
or examination follow-up. 

Dated at Hartford, Connecticut, this 15th day of June, 2021. 

/) I , 

?~ l ~ ___ _ 
Andrew N. Mais 
Insurance Commissioner 
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